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U.S. Rep. Kind Statement on the Passing of 
Congresswoman Stephanie Tubbs Jones 

 
WASHINGTON, DC – Following her memorial service at the Capitol, U.S. Rep. Ron Kind (D-WI) today 
made the following statement regarding the passing of Congresswoman Stephanie Tubbs Jones: 
 
“I was deeply saddened by the sudden loss of our distinguished colleague, Congresswoman Stephanie 
Tubbs Jones, but was proud to honor her memory here today where she so nobly represented the people 
of Ohio’s 11th district. I was honored to have sat by her side on the Dias in the Health Subcommittee and 
learned a tremendous amount from her. Her passion and dedication to improving the lives of others will 
continue to be an inspiration to us all.” 
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